
  May 19, 1993 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Ronald Parrillo 
Department of Emergency Medicine 
Milwaukee County Medical Complex 
8700 West Wisconsin Avenue 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53210 
 
Dear Dr. Parrillo: 
 
 Your presence will be required, for the purpose of your confirmation to the 
Milwaukee County Council of Emergency Medical Services, at the next meeting of the 
County Board's Health Committee. 
 
 The committee will be meeting on Tuesday, June 8, 1993 at 9:30 a.m., in the 
Courthouse, Room 201.  Mr. Tom Mollan, of my staff, will be in attendance to introduce 
you to the committee at the hearing. 
 
 If you will not be able to attend this committee hearing, please contact my office 
as soon as possible. 
 
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   F. Thomas Ament 
   Milwaukee County Executive 
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